
  

 

Parish & School Phone Extensions 
Pastor,  Fr. Tony O’Neill ... 172 

Deacon, Dcn. Del Wilkinson … 162 
Parish Administrator, Rhonda Eurich ... 161  

Pastoral Minister, Sr. Carrie Link ... 168 
Parish Nurse, Marcia Jerdee … 952-472-5466 

Maintenance Director, Dan Entinger … 153 
Church Secretary, Dana Barrett … 162 

Youth & Family Faith Formation Coordinator, 
 Kathy Hejna … 147 

Adult Faith Formation Coordinator, 
Carla LaBore … 145 

Youth Minister, Theresa Zweber … 144 
Music Director, Courtney Young … 181  

School Principal, Dr. Constance Krocak … 151 
School Secretary, Phyllis Welch … 150 

 

Fax … 952-472-1216 
 

All staff e-mails are first letter of first name, 
 followed by last name @oll.pvt.k12.mn.us 

 

Example:  reurich@oll.pvt.k12.mn.us  

Feast of Corpus Christi 
 

June 7th, 2015 
 

“Then he took a cup,  

gave thanks, and gave  

it to them and they  

all drank from it.”   
- Mark 14:23 

Mass Schedule 
Weekends   
Sat.  5:00pm  
Sun. 8:30am & 10:30am  
 

Weekdays 
Mon.  8:00am  Communion Service  
(Small Chapel)  
Tues. - Fri.  8:00am (Small Chapel) 
 

Confessions Saturdays 4:00-4:40pm & 
first Wednesday of the month at 8:30am  
(and by appointment). 
 

Everyone is welcome to join us in the  

Church to pray the Rosary 25 minutes  
before the weekday and weekend Masses. 
 

Eucharistic Adoration is held in  
the Small Chapel on Tuesdays from  
3:00-8:00pm, and on First Fridays of  
the month following the morning  
Mass until midnight. Please join us  
for this rewarding experience! 

2385 Commerce Blvd. 
Mound, Minnesota 55364 

 

ourladyofthelake.com 
952-472-1284 

Church Office Hours 
Mon. - Thurs.  8:30am - 5:00pm 

(Closed Noon - 1:00pm)  
Fri.  Closed 

Sat.  9:00am - Noon  
Sun.  8:00am - Noon 

 

School Office Hours 
Mon. - Fri.  8:00am - 4:00pm 

Our Lady of the Lake      
        Catholic Church 

Fr. Tony O’Neill, Pastor 
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Sunday - June 7th 

11:30am  Reception for Fr. Peter Hughes -  
    Presentation Room 

Monday - June 8th 
9:00am    Vacation Bible School - PACE Center 
12:00pm  Slip N Slide Kickball Middle School  
                Youth Ministry Event - PACE Center 
6:30pm    Bible Study - Church Library 

Tuesday - June 9th 
9:00am    Vacation Bible School - PACE Center 
12:00pm  Color War Middle School Youth  
    Ministry Event - PACE Center 
1:30pm    Bible Study - Church Library  
3:00pm    Eucharistic Adoration - Small Chapel 
7:00pm    Grace Family Center Informational  
                Meeting - Presentation Room 
8:00pm    Grace Family Center Finance  
    Meeting - Presentation Room 

8:00pm    Grace Family Center Building  
                Meeting - Church Library  

Wednesday - June 10th 
7:00am   Finance Committee Meeting - Church Library  
9:00am   Vacation Bible School - PACE Center 
12:00pm Service Project Middle School Youth  
   Ministry Event - PACE Center 

Thursday - June 11th 
9:00am   Communion Ministry at LMS - Faith 
9:00am   Vacation Bible School - PACE Center 
12:00pm Human Hungry Hippos Middle School  
               Youth Ministry Event - PACE Center 

Friday - June 12th 

9:00am    Vacation Bible School - PACE Center  
12:00pm  Bike to Big Stone Mini Golf Middle School 
     Youth Ministry Event - Off Campus 

 

Calendar subject to change without notice. 

Calendar for the Week of June 7th, 2015 

Car Wash 
 

Saturday, June 13th & Sunday, June 14th 
During all weekend Masses 

Free-will offering 

Proceeds will go  
to the Friends of San 
Lucas Mission in San 

Lucas, Guatemala 

Grace Family Center  •  Informational Meeting  •  Tuesday, June 9th  
 

If you are interested in the process and design of the Grace Family Center, please join us for an  
Informational Meeting on Tuesday, June 9th, at 7:00pm in the Presentation Room.  

 
Grace Family Center   

  Capital Campaign  •  Fundraising Update  
 
 

Reminder:  Another family has offered a  
matching grant - this one is up to $75,000! 

 
We have one week to reach our goal of raising the 

$450,000 necessary to kick off the building this  
year - this matching grant can get us there! If you 

contribute now & we fulfill this match by June 15th,  
we can break ground on the Grace Family Center & 
have a new home for the Westonka Food Shelf &  

the PennyWise Thrift Store yet this year! 
 

To make a donation or to learn more, please  
visit www.gracefamilycenter.org.  

 
Questions? Call Brent Collins (612-227-6949)  

or Jerry Ricke (612-859-0342) 
 

Thank  you for your generous consideration in  
supporting these vital services. God bless! 
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A Message from Fr. Tony 
 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 
Today we celebrate the Feast of the Body and Blood of Christ. We celebrate 
the great gift of the Eucharist. The Fathers of the Second Vatican Council  
described the Eucharist as “the source and summit of our faith.” All of the 
grace and power that we need for our lives of holiness comes from the 
Eucharist because it is here that the sacrifice of Christ is made present and 
we reap the salvation that He won for us. The Eucharist is what gives  
meaning to our lives, why? – because it is here that we receive the new life 
promised by Christ. Every time we come to the Eucharist we receive an invitation, an invitation 
to go deeper with Christ our Lord, to understand more deeply what it is to live as His disciple. 
 
What makes this feast even more joyful is to have Fr. Peter Hughes come and celebrate a 
Mass of Thanksgiving. Heartfelt congratulations to him. We all know what a great priest he will 
be. It is a wonderful tradition in our Church to receive the blessing of a newly ordained priest. 
Fr. Peter will be available after Mass to impart his priestly blessing. 
 
God bless, 
 
Fr. Tony 

 

 
 
 

 
West Suburban Grief  Coalition meets at  
Oak Knoll Lutheran Church,  
300 County Road 73, Minnetonka.  
952-546-5433.   
The group meets Thursdays from 4:30-6:00pm.  
June 11th:  Journey Following Parent’s Death 
June 18th:  Wellness in Grief 
June 25th:  Journey Following Husband’s Death  
July 2nd:  Nothing is Permanent Except Change 
 
There are many retreat opportunities in the 
Twin Cities area. You may be interested in a 
retreat at Christ the King Retreat Center in 
Buffalo July 10th-12th, conducted by Fr. Larry 
Gillick, SJ. The theme of the retreat is: “The 
Low-Tech Jesus Meets the High-Tech Me.”  
For more information, call 763-682-1394. 
 
 

Please review the names listed below.  
If you wish to add or remove someone, 
please call the Parish Office. 
 
We pray for those in need. May the Lord  
comfort them in their time of sickness and 
bless those who care for them. Please keep  
the following individuals in your prayers:   
Chris A., Alan Blackwell, Bob Blake,  
Bill & Joyce Blume, Tim Daly, David Filippi,  
Mark Fliss, Kathy Gnitka, Greg Howard,  
Rosina & F. John Jilek, Andra Olson, 
Clarence & Connie Korbel, Bobby Reil,  
Adam Richardt, Monica Savage, Mike Schultz, 
Laura Sohns, Mike & Kim Sorensen,  
Laurie Ziebell, John Ziminske  
 
We Pray for Those in the Military :   
David B., Nicholas J., Benjamin M.,  
Christopher P., Braden T., Darrell V., Noah V. 

Light for the Week:   For reflection:  
As a disciple of the Risen Christ, what happens  

to me when I eat and drink the Risen Christ’s Body and Blood? 
Pastoral  
   Ministry  

Rosary Intention:  Pass-Over to 
New Life in Christ 

The Church Office is now on summer hours.  
We are closed on Fridays.  



  

 

We begin Vacation Bible School on Monday, June 8th, from 9:00am until Noon! We’re excited to 
begin our amazing week at SonSpark Labs with over 60 participants and 50+ volunteers. We’ll find        
answers to life’s most important questions as we explore God’s life-changing plan for us as it’s revealed 
from Creation to the present (and on to the future)! With music, crafts, games, skits and snacks, we’ll    
discover God’s love and what it means to live as members of His family.  
 
Children’s Liturgy of the Word meets today, Sunday, June 7th, and Sunday, June 21st. All children  
ages Preschool through Grade 4 are invited to join us as we explore God’s word and discuss its mean-
ing in their lives. The children will be dismissed for the Liturgy of the Word and will return to celebrate 
the Liturgy of the Eucharist with their family.  
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What’s Happening Now? 
Understanding the Mass 

 

The “Lamb of God” (Agnus dei). The night before the Hebrews left their life of slavery in Egypt, they 
were told to sacrifice a lamb, putting its blood on the door posts of their houses, and eating it for 
their evening meal. This practice is repeated annually, and is known as the Passover. As the Jews were      
required to take a spotless, unblemished lamb for this sacrifice, and not break any of its bones during 
the killing, so Jesus is for us the pure and sinless sacrifice. For Christians, Jesus becomes the sacrificial 
Lamb, so that we no longer have to repeat this Jewish tradition. Before we receive the Eucharist, we 
acknowledge His sacrifice that frees us from our slavery to sin. St. John further describes this victory 
when he explains the celebration in heaven of all those who are worshipping God. (Rev. 5:11-13). 
Think about: What will it be like to worship God in heaven? 

 

All youth going into 5th Grade and above - join us after Vacation Bible 
School every day for some fun to kick-off the summer! We will start each  
day with lunch at noon, followed by activities until 2:30pm. Volunteering at  
the morning VBS is not required, but VBS volunteers are especially invited!  

Please wear comfortable clothes and bring your friends for one  
or all of the days, no need to register!  

 

 June 8th:  Slip ‘n Slide Kickball    June 11th:  Human Hungry Hippos 
 June 9th:  Color War      June 12th:  Bike to Big Stone Mini Golf** 
 June 10th:  Service Project       **Permission Slip Required 

 Bible  
  Study  

Priest, Prophet, King   by Fr. Robert Barron 
 

This week, Fr. Barron talks about Jesus as the “Divine Truth” as seen through His teachings 
of the Beatitudes. He explains how we are to do the will of the Father. Session #4 is on 
Monday at 6:30pm and Tuesday at 1:30pm in the Church Library.  Come and check it out - 
only two more sessions after this!  

The garden and lawn at the Our Lady of the Lake Cemetery looked so beautiful for Memorial Day!  
Thank you, Audrey, Ann, Diana and Rick for taking such good care of the grounds! 



  

 

D ISCIPLESHIP … FAITH IN ACTION 
Stewardship Thought 

 

“Then he took a cup, gave thanks, and  
gave it to them and they all drank from it.“   

- Mark 14:23 
 

Jesus, the perfect steward, gave thanks, just 
before He gave Himself to us completely for 
our salvation. He offers us the chance to drink 
from His cup. In the Eucharist, we meet Christ 
personally and, if we listen to Him, we know 
what drinking from His cup means for each of 
us. Often, it means our own sacrifice - giving 
up some of our time, talent and treasure to do 
His work on earth. 

 

Financial Stewardship 
 

  Collection totals for May 30th & 31st, 2015: 
 

 Envelopes . . . . . . . . $  9,955 
 Plate . . . . . . . . . . . . .      543 
 Electronic . . . . . . . . .       750 
  

 Total . .. . . . . . . . . . .  $11,248 
  

 Weekly Budget        $  15,608  
 Fiscal YTD Actuals   $ 776,125 
 Fiscal YTD Budget   $ 749,184 
   

Thank you for your generosity  
to Our Lady of the Lake! 
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Mass Ministry Schedules & Rosters 
 

Schedules & rosters for our Mass Ministry volunteers were e-mailed on May 21st & hard copies 
were mailed to those without e-mail on May 22nd. If you were expecting to receive a Mass  
Ministry Schedule but didn’t, please e-mail Dana Barrett at dbarrett@oll.pvt.k12.mn.us or call  
952-472-1284 ext. 162. Thank you! 

Mark your calendars!! 
 

September 11th, 12th & 13th, 2015 
 

Our Lady of the Lake’s 36th Annual Incredible Festival 
 

The Silent Auction Needs You! 
Summer is when a lot of retailers have Crazy Days Sales and drastically 
marked down prices on great items! Please keep the Incredible Festival Silent 
Auction in mind when you come across those awesome deals! It is a perfect 
time to pick up some great items to donate. The Silent Auction is always on 
the lookout for big ticket items like cars, boats, 4-wheelers, campers, and 
more! Thank you! 

 

Help Wanted! 
We are always looking for individuals to help make the Incredible Festival fun and successful! Do you  
enjoy cooking? Do you like games? Would you like to learn more about barley and hops? Great! We are 
always looking for people to work at one of our many food venues, call bingo, or serve in the beer tent! If 
you would like to volunteer, please call the Church Office at 952-472-1284 ext. 162. Thank you! 

Meet & Greet OLL School Principal Becky Kennedy   
Saturday, June 27th and Sunday, June 28th 

 

Join us in the PACE Center after Mass to “meet and greet” our new OLL School Principal. 
Principal Becky Kennedy would enjoy the opportunity to meet and talk with parishioners 
and school families. Please stop by and introduce yourself! 



  

 

OLL Committee Chairs 
Cemetery Committee  
  Jim Devick  952-472-4347 
Council of Catholic Women 
  Judy Gauvin  952-472-4760 
  Carol Shukle  952-472-6928 
Finance Committee 
  Mike Paxton  952-472-1284 ext. 162 
KC Grand Knight 
  Mike Eastman  952-472-8734 
Maintenance/Safety Committee 
  Roberta Henrich 952-472-4865   
Parish Council    
  Ernie Rosenberg, Chair   952-472-2904  
  Michael Border      952-472-1284 ext. 162 
  Terrence Callahan    952-472-1284 ext. 162 
  Bob Chilson  952-472-1284 ext. 162 
  Stephanie Greene 952-472-1284 ext. 162  
  Mike Mahota  952-472-1284 ext. 162 
  Mickey Pula             952-472-1284 ext. 162 
  Beth Randklev  952-220-7013  
  Pamela Vogt            952-472-1284 ext. 162 
PTO President 
  Jennifer Reier  952-472-1284 ext. 162 
School Board 
  Kirk Geadelmann 952-472-1284 ext. 162  
Stewardship Committee 
  Kevin Franck  952-472-1284 ext. 162 
Trustees 
  John Biglow  612-237-7456 
  Roberta Henrich 952-472-4865 
 

***Community Resources*** 
 

PennyWise Shop  952-472-1284 ext. 182  
PennyWise is closed for the Summer. 

 

Westonka Food Shelf    952-472-5599   
 

WeCAN (Western Communities 
              Action Network)    952-472-0742  

Please support our advertisers.  
Because of them, the printing  

of the bulletin is possible.  
This week we feature:   

 
MINUTEMAN PRESS® 

 MINNETONKA - MOUND 
 

    952-472-4590 
 

orders_mmpress@msn.com 

 
 

 

A-1  

Minnetonka  

Rental 
 

952-471-9700 
 

3607 Shoreline Dr. 

Wayzata, MN 55391 

Marriage: To confirm a wedding, please    
contact Fr. Tony at least eight months before 
planning to marry. 
 
Baptism: For baptismal information, please 
call Carla LaBore, Coordinator of Adult Faith         
Formation, at 952-472-1284 ext. 145. 
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Our Lady of the Lake’s 
MISSION STATEMENT 

To be a community that worships,  
educates, and reaches out to others  

through our Catholic faith.  
Our Mission Is: 

To proclaim Christ by celebrating the  
Eucharist, the Sacraments, and other  

liturgies and rites of the Catholic Church;  
To educate and enrich children and adults in 

living out our Catholic faith through  
worship, Faith Formation, a Catholic School, 
and by our example; To welcome, assist and 
reach out to the stranger, the forgotten, and 

those in need in our local community;  
To support social justice efforts here and  

elsewhere; and To use our talents and  
resources, given by God, justly and wisely. 

PennyWise is closed for the summer. 

 

Mass Intentions for the Week  
beginning Monday, June 8th 

 

Mon. 8:00am   Communion Service 
 

Tues. 8:00am Fr. Gerald E. Keefe 
 

Wed. 8:00am Joyce Reibling   
 

Thurs. 8:00am Women & Men Religious   
 

Fri. 8:00am       Leo, Millie, and  
   Michael Fitzgibbons  
 

Sat. 5:00pm Parish  
 

Sun. 8:30am John McCormick Family 
 10:30am Marlin Sicheneder 

  Graphic Design 

  Digital Imaging & Offset Printing 

  Color Copies 

  Newsletters    Catalogs 

 Brochures    Flyers    Folders 

  Business Stationery & Forms 
 

Full Service Printing 


